Advertisement for Bids

Locations:	SVWRF Website, Utah Public Notice Website
Start Date:	7/11/2017	


REQUEST FOR BIDS

The South Valley Water Reclamation Facility requests sealed bids for the construction of the SVWRF 2017 Asphalt Replacement Project.  Sealed Bids will be received at the office of South Valley Water Reclamation Facility, 7495 South 1300 West, West Jordan, Utah 84084, until 2:00 PM, on Tuesday, July 18, 2017.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In general, the work consists of grinding and removing approximately 53,077 SF of existing asphalt pavement and replacing with new asphalt pavement. The work also includes reconstructing limited portions of curb, gutter, and sidewalk to restore proper drainage. Over excavation, installation of filter fabric, and replacing with import engineered fill in various areas is required. Crack sealing and seal coating of some existing asphalt surfaces is also included.  In addition, work may include the construction of a new 7,860 SF asphalt pad around north and west sides of an existing building located at the north end of facility.
Interested parties may contact the office of the OWNER located at 7495 South 1300 West, West Jordan City, Utah to schedule a site visit to inspect the proposed work before submitting a bid.  Site visits are made available for the benefit of bidders so that they may acquaint themselves with the existing conditions at the site of the project and familiarize themselves with the scope and nature of the work and with the bidding and construction requirements.  The OWNER’s representative is Mr. Taigon Worthen, P.E. at Telephone. No. (801) 495-5469 or via e-mail at tworthen@svwater.com.
The Contract Documents are entitled “South Valley Water Reclamation Facility – 2017 Asphalt Replacement”.  The Contract Documents may be obtained by bidders, subcontractors and equipment suppliers electronically from the website of the South Valley Water Reclamation Facility, 7495 South 1300 West, West Jordan, Utah 84084, online at www.svwater.com.  Files are located under the Engineering menu.  Electronic files will be available from the website on Tuesday, July 11, 2017.  Interested parties desiring emailed electronic files or with questions should contact Epic Engineering, P.C. at (801) 955-5605 and ask for Addison Mitton or via email at amitton@epiceng.net.  There will be no charge for emailed bid documents.

	
